Vernon Farms HOA

PO Box 16168
High Point, North Carolina 27261

Phone: 336-292-9010
Fax: 336-632-0207

July 12, 2022

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

On behalf of the Vernon Farms Phase 3 Homeowners Association, Inc. we are
requesting streetlights for Phase 3, Section 1, Tracts 1,2,3 & 4 as shown on the Duke
Energy layout of the subdivision. We understand that the decorative adder charges are
additional and that they must be paid by the HOA. We will be using 30” black fiberglass
poles.

We also understand that a contract for this system will be taken to the City
Council for approval. This contract shall be for the electrical service cost difference and

administrative charges.

Please prepare the necessary paperwork required to proceed with this request as
soon as possible. Thank you for assistance.

-

Sincerely,

Barry Siegal



